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Thank you,
Gwynne Aidala
 
 



From: Gwynne Aidala 
Sent: Monday, July 21, 2025 10:30 PM
To: PSC.Comment@ky.gov
Subject: Public comment letter- Gwynne Aidala case 2024-00337
 
Please see the attached public comment for case # 2024-00337
 
Thank you,
Gwynne Aidala
 

Privacy Notice: The information contained in this message (including all attachments) may be
privileged and confidential and protected from disclosure. If the reader of this message is not the
intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately and
delete or destroy the material and information.



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2024-00337

*Gregory T Dutton
Frost  Brown Todd, LLC
400 West Market Street
32nd Floor
Louisville, KY  40202-3363

*Kathryn A Eckert
Frost  Brown Todd, LLC
400 West Market Street
32nd Floor
Louisville, KY  40202-3363

*Pierce T. Stevenson
Frost, Brown, Todd, LLC
250 West Main Street
Suite 2800
Lexington, KY  40507




